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                            COME AND LISTEN TO THE YEAR 7s SING! 

 

Come and listen to the stunning sound of the Year 7s, who will be opening the  
first two nights of the Christmas Concert.  They will be singing a specially arranged  

Christmas medley and will be accompanied by a live band. 
 

TICKETS CAN BE PURCHASED FROM MONDAY 20TH NOVEMBER VIA THE WEBSITE: 
www.davenantschool.org.uk 

Click on Performing Arts – Performing Arts News 
 
 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT – School Hall 
Tuesday 12th, Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th December – 7:30pm 

 
Your son/daughter has been busy rehearsing for the Year 7 performance that will open the first two nights of 
the concert.  The 3rd night will mainly involve upper school students. 
 

All pupils are expected to perform in BOTH concerts.  If there is a reason why your son/daughter cannot 
attend one or both of the concerts, please speak to Mr O’Sullivan in person or send a letter in with your child. 
 

Pupils should arrive for the concerts NO LATER than 7:10pm and sit in their allocated block.  Pupils should 
wear SCHOOL UNIFORM.  (Girls to wear tights please). 
 

Pupils are free to leave at the interval if they are not involved in the second half.  PUPILS MAY NOT LEAVE THE 
CONCERT DURING THE FIRST HALF. 
 

I look forward to seeing you at the concert, especially those of you for whom this is your first Davenant 
Concert. 
 

I am sure you will enjoy the performance as much as I have enjoyed rehearsing for it. 
 

PLEASE REQUEST TICKETS VIA THE WEBSITE: www.davenantschool.org.uk – click on Performing Arts – 
Performing Arts News 
Tickets will be available from Monday 20th November. 
 

Refreshments 
If someone in the family is available to serve tea, coffee, cold drinks, etc, please indicate this with your ticket 
request.  We deeply appreciate the help given by parents in this way.  There will be 2 free tickets for those 
who help with refreshments, for a different night. 
 

As always, we are pleased to make arrangements for people with disabilities: please let Mrs Pearce know 
when ordering tickets. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
      
 
Mr A O’Sullivan 
Head of Music  
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